PENNSBURY VILLAGE/BOROUGH TOWN MEETING FOR THE
UPCOMING CAMPBELLS RUN ROAD PROJECT

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2025 6:30 PM

CAMPBELLS RUN ROAD IS SCHEDULED TO CLOSE EARLY NEXT
YEAR FOR AN EXTENSIVE, MULTI-YEAR ROAD IMPROVEMENT
PROJECT. GIVEN ITS IMPACT ON PENNSBURY VILLAGE, THE
BOROUGH WILL BE HOSTING A VERY INFORMATIVE MEETING ON
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2025, AT 6:30PM IN THE COMMUNITY
ROOM. DEPUTY DIRECTOR, JASON MOLINERO, FROM THE
ALLEGHENY COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT WILL BE
PRESENTING THE IMPORTANT DETAILS OF THIS MAJOR ROAD
PROJECT.

IF YOU WANT TO BE IN THE KNOW ABOUT WHAT WILL BE GOING ON
STARTING FEBRUARY 2026 WITH THIS ROAD PROJECT, YOU
SHOULD ATTEND THIS IMPORTANT MEETING.

THE MEETING WILL BE RECORDED AND POSTED ON THE
BOROUGH'S WEBSITE.

THIS ROAD CLOSURE WILL HEAVILY IMPACT THE RESIDENTS OF
PENNSBURY BOROUGH!!




